
POW/MIA Committee Meeting 

Department Headquarters 

Sept. 29, 2018, 10:00 a.m. 

Present: Sam Rice – 3rd Division 

      Chella Yeakel – 4th Division 

Excused: Ruthie Welty – 5th Division 

       Derrick Stinson – 1st Division 

       Kevin Kostuchowski – 2nd Division 

 

Our committee was visited by Marty Conaster, Department Adjutant to talk some 

about the upcoming budget. The budget has not been set yet so we could not 

discuss much for the 2018-19 legion year. 

We gave $572.34 that was donated to our POW/MIA booth at convention to the 

POW/MIA budget. 

We decided to hold off donating two POW/MIA flags to fly at Department until 

we hear what our budget for 2018-19 will be. 

Meeting adjourned at 11:00. 

 

Sam Rice, Chairman 


